
Parent and Carer Voice Survey About SEND at Plympton Academy 2024 

We are keen to gather the views and opinions of our parents and carers whose children have SEND 

at Plympton Academy as part of our continual drive to improve our provision for those students.  

Please can we ask you to take 5 minutes to complete the survey by either clicking on the link below 

or using the QR code. 

The questionnaire will open until 10am on Thursday 28th March 2024. 

Thank you for taking the time to complete this survey. 

https://forms.office.com/e/Cadj1X8LJA  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/Cadj1X8LJA

